
Please allow us to draw your attention to the fact that 
Durham University
is advertising for a 3-year post-doctoral fellowship 
(Willmore Fellowship)
in probability or a closely related area of analysis 
(closing date 25
October 2017):
https://recruitment.durham.ac.uk/pls/corehrrecruit/
erq_jobspec_details_form.jobspec?p_id=008217
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